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,ion pratique à

dont je viens
s sommes d'ar-
la clause de la
nettre d'obtenir

trouvera 1 arn p'eased to asay that ample provision lias been made,
by iaw, in titis connection.

As in the paset it han, been my duty, as well as my plýea-
sure to conserve the financial position of the City, to the
best of my ability; so, la the future, rny influence wil
always be towardfs the maintenance of the higli credit
which it enjoys ln the money markets o! the worid.

Up to Iast year, Municipal Bonds were favorite securi-
Ctes, but a sudden reaction-added te the general striagea-
cy in the money markets iuniversaly,-rendere3d thora un-
salsable et prices to whloh we had beooene accu'stomned. In
con.equence of this, la our own case, rýesort was bad Wo
temporary borrowing to get over the di! fulty, and the
excellent position which our City occupien was shown in
the f act that we were able to seure la the London mark-et
all the money we required te lveep us going for a year, at
a rate only fractionally above what our regular debentu-
res cost in the past. A rate as low aýs any CLty obtaiaed
and less than one bal! what soins imia1ipalities hàd to
pay.

1 fully hape (and there is very indioa.tion o! the hope
being realIzed) that bef ors we requine to lylace our per-
manent debentures on the miarkvet te raise funds to retire
our tempûrariy bonds, and provide for the ýpresning work
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